Dear IGF-Team,

this is to notify you of challenge we are facing with the online application which might leave
some points in our proposal unclear.

Short before the end of the deadline for the proposals we are having problems with the email
addresses of our speakers.
We plan to have the following speakers on our panel:

e Dr. Maria Flachsbarth (Parliamentary Secretary, Federal Ministry of Economic
Cooperation and Development) (tbc)

e Ursula Owusu-Ekuful (Minister of Communications Ghana) (tbc)

e Anouar Maérouf (Minister of Information and Communication Technologies Tunisia)
(tbc)

o Godfrey Motsa (CEO MTN South Africa) (thc)

¢ Ghbhenga Sesan (Executive Director Paradigm Initiative, Nigeria ) (tbc)

Since we can’t add their email addresses before the deadline ends, there seems to be no
way to make their names appear in the application form. We used provisional emails for the
profiles and will correct and adjust this as soon as possible.

Equally, we intended to change the proposer’s email which was not possible.

I will get in touch with you to clarify the issue and hope for your understanding.

Kind regards,

Carolin Bernecker

Governance Advisor GIZ
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